From: I

To: estrellaproject@horizonh20.com
Subject: Detail of Estrella Substation Project Path from River Road
Date: Thursday, January 14, 2021 9:25:40 PM

I live in a 55+ community of 210 single family homes located in Paso Robles, California.
Certain of those homes are situated on Robie Court. Will you please confirm that the lines connecting the proposed
Estrella Substation to the 70 kV line along River Road do not cross any of the properties on Robie Court nor the
land between Robie Court and River Road? Traditions at River Oaks Community Association, Inc., owns the land

between Robie Court and River Road.

Thank you.






